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Bill Type and Number: Ordinance 2014-204
Introducer/Sponsor(s): Council President at the request of the Mayor
Date of Introduction: March 25, 2014
Committee(s) of Reference: F
Date of Analysis: March 27, 2014
Type of Action: Authorizing execution of a cooperative agreement for medical examiner services
Bill Summary: The bill authorizes the execution of a 3-year agreement between the City and Corizon, Inc. for reimbursement of medical examiner services provided to the county by the District IV medical examiner.
Background Information: Jacksonville’s medical examiner provides services to numerous counties in Northeast Florida in the 4th and 3rd judicial circuits and to the Florida Department of Corrections pursuant to contracts for services and reimbursement of costs. This bill provides for a 3-year agreement for services between Jacksonville and Corizon, Inc., the private prison management company under contract to the Florida Department of Corrections to manage state correctional facilities in Northeast Florida, through FY16/17. The fees for services were established by Ordinance 2014-43-E approved on March 11th. That bill increased fees for the Medical Examiner’s services by percentages ranging from 56.2% ($64 to $100) for an investigation and forensic pathology review of a non-Medical Examiner case and 34.8% ($2,225 to $3,000) for an out-of-county autopsy to 20% ($25 to $30) for a specimen sample preparation.
Policy Impact Area: Medical examiner service contract
Fiscal Impact: Depends on volume of service usage
Analyst: Clements
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